
Welcome to 
 
 

 

Parish Priest: Rev. Fr Bernard Lanarolle  
bernard.lanarolle@perthcatholic.org.au                                            

Deacon: Gregory Lowe 
greg.lowe@perthcatholic.org.au                                        

Parish Office 19 Phillips Grove, Innaloo  
Parish office phone: 9446 1666 

innaloo.karrinyup@perthcatholic.org.au 
www.innalookarrinyup.perthcatholic.org.au 

MASS THIS WEEKEND 
Sat 19 Mar 6pm                                               St Dom                                                                                  

Sun 20 Mar 7.30am                                               OLGC                                                     
Sun 20 Mar 9am                                              St Dom 
Sun 20 Mar 10am                                            St Dom 
                                                                         

MASS DURING THE WEEK 

Tue 22 Mar 7pm                                              St Dom 
Wed 23 Mar 9am      Adoration after Mass            St Dom 
Thurs 24 Mar 9am                                           OLGC 
Fri 25 Mar 9am                                               St Dom 
Fri 25 Mar 10.30am                                         Biralee 
Sat 26 Mar 9am                                               St Dom            

MASS NEXT WEEKEND 
Sat 26 Mar 6pm                                              St Dom                                                               
Sun 27 Mar 7.30am                                            OLGC 
Sun 27 Mar 9am                                              St Dom 
Sun 27 Mar 10am                                            St Dom 

3rd Sunday of Lent 
 
 

Reflection 
 

Lent is an appropriate time to reflect whether we 
have procrastinated in making important changes in 
our lives. The parable of the fruitless fig tree has a 
note of hope about it. A year of grace is given it; one 
more chance, with extra care, devoted to it to bear 
fruit. 
 

So we ask ourselves: 
 

 What area of my life feels fruitless and needs  
   attention? 
 

 What must be "pruned" so I can bear good fruit? 

PRAY FOR PEACE IN THE UKRAINE 

We have all seen the tragedy & heartache unfolding 
in Ukraine & have felt a need to help. To this end we 

warmly invite you to a Prayer Service led by the  
retired Bishop of Geraldton, Bishop Justin  

Bianchini, to be held next Friday (25 March) in  
St. Dominic’s Church at 6.30pm. A Donation box 

will be set up in the foyer and the proceeds  
forwarded to Caritas Australia’s partner, Caritas 
Ukraine. A light supper will be served after the  

Prayer Service. 
 Please note that the Stations of the Cross will not 

take place next Friday. 

 

Monsignor Hawes Hermitage Raffle  
Monsignor Hawes is the Priest Architect of the  
famous Geraldton Cathedral and other Churches and 
buildings in the Geraldton Diocese. One such “gem” 
is his Hermitage in Geraldton. Funds are being raised 
for the conservation of this and other Churches. For 
this there is a raffle of a Toyota Hatch Ascent Sport 
car (value $30,000). Tickets are $100 each. Only 
1000 tickets are available from th8e contacts below. 
Bishop Justin Bianchini 0421 987 122 in Perth  
Mrs Gerry Eastman 0417 912 997 in Geraldton 
 

Baptism 
We welcome Aiden David Radford, son of Michael 
and Janine into our parish community. Aiden will be 
baptized this weekend. May God continue to bless 
the Radford family. 
 

Liturgy of the Word on Zoom 
This Sunday 10am 

A link to the service will be emailed during  
the week along with a booklet.  

(The10am Mass will continue for awhile.)  

Safeguarding Officers 
St Dominic’s - Isabelle Brewer 0459 537 045 
OLGC - Dr Rina Cercarelli (PhD)  0413 835 

Rosters  

this 

weekend 

19 Mar 

6pm 

St Dom 

20 Mar 

7.30am 

OLGC 

20 Mar 

9am 

St Dom 

20 Mar 

10am 

St Dom 

Readers T Dabbs J Gates  C Frisina 

Acolyte S Menezes   P Riney 

Project Compassion 
 

Donations to Project Compassion support Caritas 
Australia’s community development and emergency 
relief programs in partnership with marginalized 
communities around the world. 
 

Easter Choir 
As we are preparing to celebrate Easter, we warmly 
invite everyone interested to join the Parish Choir 
and sing at the Easter Vigil Mass. 1st practice is  
Wednesday 23 March, 5.30pm, St Dominic’s Church. 
 

Sanitizing/Cleaning Pews 
A reminder that the church pews need to be cleaned 
after Mass. Thank you to those parishioners who stay 
behind to do this. 

Upcoming Events 
 

Lenten Program: Thursdays in Lent,10am in 
 St Dominic’s parish hall. 
Stations of the Cross: Fridays in Lent  
 6pm St Dominic’s, and 7pm OLGC  
 7pm Zoom for those unable to attend church  
     (link to be emailed) 
 Cancelled this Friday 25 March for Ukraine Prayer Service 
 

Lenten Reconciliation: 6 Apr il 6pm at St 

Rosters  

next 

weekend 

26 Mar 

6pm 

St Dom 

27 Mar 

7.30am 

OLGC 

27 Mar 

9am 

St Dom 

27 Mar 

10am 

St Dom 

Readers K Hart B Webb  R Von 
Perger 

Acolyte D O’Sullivan   I Baviah 




